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HIGHLY MIGRATORY SPECIES MANAGEMENT TEAM SUPPLEMENTAL REPORT ON  

EXEMPTED FISHING PERMITS  
 
The Highly Migratory Species Management Team (HMSMT) reviewed the letter from Mr. Donald 
Krebs (I.3, Attachment 1), which clarified that his request is for an exempted fishing permit issued 
to him to exempt activities from the daytime requirement of the authorized deep-set buoy gear 
fishery (CFR 660.715(c)(3)). The HMSMT recommends the Pacific Fishery Management Council 
approve this application. 
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https://www.pcouncil.org/documents/2023/08/i-3-attachment-1-letter-from-donald-krebs.pdf/

